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May 20, 2008

Secretary of the Commission
Missouri Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 360

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

RE: Docket No. GA-2007-0289

Attached for filing on behalf of Missouri Gas Energy are electronic versions of the
following P.S.C. MO. No. 1 tariff sheets:

Third Revised Sheet No. 6 canceling Second Revised Sheet No. 6
First Revised Sheet No. 6.1 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.1

First Revised Sheet No. 6.2 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.2

Fourth Revised Sheet No. 6.3 canceling Third Revised Sheet No. 6.3
First Revised Sheet No. 6.4 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.4

First Revised Sheet No. 6.5 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.5

First Revised Sheet No. 6.6 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.6

Fourth Revised Sheet No. 6.7 canceling Third Revised Sheet No. 6.7
First Revised Sheet No. 6.8 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.8

First Revised Sheet No. 6.9 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.9

First Revised Sheet No. 6.10 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.10

First Revised Sheet No. 6.11 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.11

First Revised Sheet No. 6.12 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.12
Second Revised Sheet No. 6.13 canceling First Revised Sheet No. 6.13
Third Revised Sheet No. 6.14 canceling Second Revised Sheet No. 6.14
Second Revised Sheet No. 6.15 canceling First Revised Sheet No. 6.15
First Revised Sheet No. 6.16 canceling Original Sheet No. 6.16

Fifth Revised Sheet No. 7 canceling Fourth Revised Sheet No. 7
Second Revised Sheet No. 8 canceling First Revised Sheet No. 8

The issue date for these taritf sheets is May 20, 2008 with a proposed effective date of
June 20, 2008.

MGE is making this filing in compliance with the provisions of the Final Decision in the
Report and Order in Docket No. GA-2007-0289 making specific reference to paragraph 8 in the
final decision which called for MGE to make a determination from past orders of the
Commission which types of certificates have been issued (i.e. transport, line or service area
certificates) in all of the areas in which MGE holds any type of certificate to provide any type of
natural gas service.



Thank you for bringing this matter to the attention of the Commission and the
appropriate Commission personnel. Please contact me directly at (816) 360-5560 if you need
any further information.

Sincerely,

Michael R. Noack
Director of Regulatory Affairs

Enclosures

CcC: The Office of Public Counsel
General Counsel’s Office
Jeffrey A. Keevil



